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Rosenberg Corey

From: Roger Smith <rpsmith2@msn.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 9:10 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Bill HB-2004-A

I am opposed to Bill HB-2004-A. By approving this bill you ultimately will cause greater conflict between 
tenants and property owners and the quality of rental units available. Good rental owners depend upon 
feedback from their tenants. This bill will discourage this. I am a rental owner.   
  
Roger Smith 
Eugene, OR 


